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August 13, 2024 

 

Dear Mabel Hoggard families, 

 

Welcome to the start of the 2024 - 2025 school year.  I know you all have a choice with your child’s 

education, and I sincerely thank you for choosing Mabel Hoggard Math and Science Elementary School as your 

choice for your child’s education.  We all strive to provide your children with a wonderful educational experience, 

where they will learn a lot, and have fun and memorable experiences along the way. 

 

Our theme this year is “Adventure Awaits”.  There will be a lot of new things to experience and learn 

during this year, so let’s think of the experience together as a journey or adventure. Our adventures may change 

throughout the year, but our first adventure will be a play on the Olympic theme.  We will begin our journey by 

lighting the flame of learning with all of our students.  Our teachers will use our district adopted curriculum 

materials for reading, math, and science instruction.  Our teachers are also participating in new professional 

development this year to learn about the science of reading.  We will help your children set learning goals for 

themselves to encourage them to “Go for the Gold” to improve their learning in all areas.   

 

As we travel through this school year together, please let me introduce you to some of our newest staff 

members to join our winning team.  In 5th grade, we are welcoming Ms. Lowery. In 4th grade, we are welcoming 

Ms. Musselman, and in 2nd grade we are officially welcoming Ms. Hubbard who is returning to Hoggard as a full 

time teacher.   

 

I welcome all of you to consider joining our SOT committee this year.  That stands for School 

Organizational Team. This committee meets virtually once a month to discuss various school related issues, such as 

our school budget and our school performance plan goals.  It’s a nice opportunity to become involved with the 

school and learn more about school events.  More information will be sent home soon about how to become a part 

of this team. 

 

Thank you again parents for allowing us the opportunity to become a part of your child’s education.  We 

are honored to be your home school this year. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or 

someone at the school for answers.  We are all here to help. I look forward to all of the adventures that await us this 

year, and I look forward to a wonderful first week of school. 

 

         Sincerely, 

     

         Stacey Scott-Cherry 

         Principal 


